Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 2:04 PM

To: Joyce Pennell

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: New map of lots 5, 6, 7, 8 in San Mateo Highlands
Hi Joyce,

We worked with the Owner to obtain permission to post the plans to:

https://planning.smcgov.org/documents/highland-estates-eir-addendum

See Civil Pages

Thank you

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:58 AM

To: Joyce Pennell <jpennell@gmail.com>

Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: New map of lots 5, 6, 7, 8 in San Mateo Highlands

Hi Joyce,

Plans are copyrighted and can’t be emailed. So seeing them will need to be in-person (with COVID protocals in place) for
now.

Please send an Email to buildingcounter@smcgov.org with “Appointment Request to See Plans for BLD2016-00164" in
the Subject Line. BLD staff said that the soonest appointment will be within a week.

You will want to look at the Grading Plans in the Civil Planset.
Thanks!

From: Joyce Pennell <jpennell@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 3:31 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: New map of lots 5, 6, 7, 8 in San Mateo Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thanks for your letter of May 3 detailing the modifications to the lots on Ticonderoga in the Highlands. Could you please
send me the current map of the expected grading? The copy | have is from 2009.

As we live at 2127 Ticonderoga, we are most concerned with how much grading will occur between us and Lot 5.
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Thanks very much,
Joyce Pennell



